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May please refer to the notes at para 21/n onwards. It
is regarding formulation of Tribal Sub Plan for 10th Five
Year Plan. The interactive session with the Tribal leaders
by the respective sectoral department was organized by the
Administration on 1st and 2nd August 2001.

Accordingly, these Sectoral departments are
formulating the schemes to reflect the views of the Tribal
Leaders and felt need of Tribal people. As such, we may
ask the concerned Head of the Department to send the
schemes for incorporation in the Tribal Sub Plan for 10th
Five Year Plan and Annual Plan 2002-2003 in the light of
interactive session and also keeping in view, the
suggestions made by the team of officers who toured the
southern groups of Islands from 2nd April, to 9th April
2001.

The concerned Head of the Department could be
requested to send their schemes before 20th August, 2001
for scrutiny in the Tribal Welfare Depaitment.

A brief meeting with Sectoral Department could be
held in the Chamber of Secretary on 23rd August, 2001 at
10.30 AM to finalize the Tribal Sub Plan. This meeting
could be attended apart from the Head of the Departments,
the expert designated by the Administration for Tribal
Welfare (Head of Office, ASI, Port Blair) and the member
of District Planning Committee, incharge of Tribal
Welfare.

If approved, a letter could be sent to all concerned in
the above lines. A draft letter is placed opposite for

approval please.

(S.A.Awaradi)
Director(TW)
13.8.2001

( Comyp: File : MEETING )
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